Melissa Noe

From: Riccardo Boehm RSN
Sent: Sunday, February 02, 2014 10:45 PM
To: townmont@verizon.net

Subject: The Community Center

Attachments: AttachO.html

Reqguest From: Riccardo Boehm

Email: oy

Source IP: L]

Address: NG DR
City: e

State: &B

Zip: C

Phone: GRS

Organization: Unorganized

I read with concern that the Town of Monterey i1s going to spend about
$20,000 this year on a community center project that may not reach
fruition for years, if ever. Experience show that feel good projects
like this become money pits, and that expenses continue to grow. I hope
you will not throw good money after bad. It would be much more prudent
for the Town of Monterey to sell the Wilson-McGlaughlin property and use
the proceeds to fund scholarships for Monterey students. This would be
in line with the terms of the bequest. I am a taxpayer in the

Town. With respect and all best wishes.




